

Old Oak Primary School Newsletter 29th September 2017





DATES FOR THE DIARY

Friday 29th September – Bubble and Squeak celebration at QPR FC evening game
Tuesday 3rd/Wednesday 4th October – African Storytelling and dance workshops
Thursday 5th October – Harvest Tea Party for the grandparents of Old Oak from 3.30-5.00pm.
Please invite your grandparents to the event and let Lydia know so we can prepare the
refreshments

Thursday 6th October - Secondary Transfer Meeting / Wick Court meeting Year 6 at 9.00am **Friday 7th October** - Secondary Transfer Meeting / Wick Court meeting Year 6 at 3.30pm

READING AT HOME

We will repeat the Reading at Home workshop again in October to help parents work with their child at home. We will give you some ideas on when and what to read at home. We will also support with questions you can ask as you read and for opportunities to listen to stories. The date will be confirmed next week.

BRAVE THE SHAVE

Over £1000 was raised to support the Cancer charity Macmillan. Many thanks to everyone again.

SCHOOLWORK - THE FRENCH BREAKFAST







The children in Key Stage 2 had the chance to enjoy a French breakfast this Wednesday as part of the European Day of Languages. This is an event celebrated around Europe. All the children practiced their French in a French style café created in the Upper Hall.



MACMILLAN CAKE SALE

Thank you to all the staff and children who helped organise the Macmillan cake sale on Thursday this week. It is such a great cause. Thanks also to the parents who prepared cakes to sell.

PUNCTUALITY - REMINDER

School begins at 8.55am. The gate in the Key Stage 2 playground now closes at 8.55am. Please make sure your child is at school before this time. The Key Stage 1 gate will remain open until 9.00am.